
○ Yakushima Town Office has been confirmed a case of 

COVID-19 in a staff member (May 11, 2021) 
 

A case of COVID-19 has been confirmed in a staff member at 
Yakushima Town Office 

 

 On May 11, a staff member of Yakushima Town Office has tested 

positive for COVID-19. 

Kagoshima Prefectural Office is tracing his movements and close 

contacts. 
 

Yakushima Town Office is in cooperation with organizations dealing with 

COVID-19 and we will inform you as soon as we receive an update from 

them. I strongly request that you do not make any inquiries to the 

hospitals or related organizations because it will get in the way of their 

work. 
 

Cleaning and disinfection of the main building of Yakushima Town Office 

and town municipal facilities will be conducted in order to prevent the 

spread of novel coronavirus infections. 

  

Thus, the main building of Yakushima Town Office will be temporarily 

closed on May11.   

 

If you are in a hurry, please contact us by telephone or visit your close 

office. 
  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may causes you. 
 

  

May 11, 2021 

 

 

 Koji Araki, 

Mayor of Yakushima Town 


